Honeywell

2 Corporate Center Drive
Melville, NY 11747
516-577-2000

CFS8DLVAM FCC COVER LETTER

Date: 08/05/2014

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you of our request to update two of the exhibits listed with the grant for our device known as
CFS8DLVAM. This request is the result of a clerical error that has just been identified. The exhibits we would like to
update are: (1)the max WiFi conducted power exhibit and (2)the MPE exhibit.

Prior to submittal, during lab test of the WiFi output, we went through a number of iterations of the power settings to
achieve band-edge compliance - ultimately we had to lower the 54M power settings on channels 1 & 11. These
adjustments were made during device test, prior to submittal with our TCB. No subsequent changes were made to the
power settings or to the device.

The WiFi conducted power exhibit submitted with our application (Exhibit 5-3B) contains a set of measurements taken
prior to the final band-edge gain adjustment. We would like to update this exhibit with new Exhibit 5-3C, which has the
correct measurements. Since this change also affects the MPE exhibit, we would like to update it as well, with MPE
Exhibit 5-4G D.

Regards,
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Andrew Roussin




